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Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am pleased to say that our gates/fencing are now in place and should be completely working by the end of 

today.  During the school day, you will need to press one of the three buttons depending on where you are wanting 

to get to in school.  There will be one for the office, one for nursery and one for the swimming pool.  Once you have 

pressed the buzzer you should get a member of staff saying hello and opening the gates for you.  As with all new 

technology, I am sure there will be some teething difficulties. 

From Monday, the pedestrian gates will be open from 7.45 until 9.15 and then be reopened at 2.55. 

My thanks go to the Local Authority for funding this and to the companies who have worked so considerately 

around the school day. 

Have a good weekend, 

Miss Shaw 
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Attendance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Name % attendance from Monday 16th to Friday 20th 
January 

The Aviary 72% 
Gosling 92% 

Wren 92% 
Ostrich 87% 

Kookaburra 94% 
Flamingo 99% 
Kingfisher 92% 

Toucan 87% 
Hummingbird 96% 

Whole School 92% 
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Rosettes at achievement assembly have been presented to: 

Friday 20th January 

Hummingbird: Eleanor, Jordon 

Toucan:  Tasharna, Harry 

Kingfisher: Valentine, Lakshan 

Kookaburra: Donny, Elena 

Ostrich: Tahlia, Tashar 

Flamingo: Renee, Michai 

Wren: Ayaz, Nahad 

Gosling: Evan, Annamaria 

Aviary: Kavarli 

Nursery: Faiza, Lena 

 


